@ West Coast Supplies

Innovative Packaging Solutions

February 23", 2022
Dear Valued Customers,

We have been informed by the suppliers of an 13% industry wide price increase due to the
rising costs on recycled paper, electricity, and labor.

As a result, we will be increasing all Kraft Paper, Chipboard, Linerboard, Corrugated Boxes,
and Related Paper products effective March 2™, 2022.

West Coast Supplies will work closely with you to manage the impact of these price
adjustments and keep you abreast of changing market conditions. Please contact your sales
representative to answer any questions or to ensure product availability before the price
increase takes place.

Thank you for your business and continued support.
Sincerely,

The West Coast Supplies Team

Phone: 800-466-6675 Fax: 888-852-6676
www.westcoastsupplies.com




